
                                                                                                     
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

***ARMED ROBBERY SUSPECT*** 

 

December 28, 2016 

 

 

The Naugatuck Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred on 

Wednesday 12/28/16 at the DP Mart located at 1183 New Haven Road at about 1:30 PM.  

Witnesses advised that a lone male suspect entered the store wearing dark clothing, a 

hoodie and a scarf covering his face. The suspect displayed a hand gun and demanded 

cash which was obtained from the store register. The suspect left the store and is believed 

to have fled the scene north bound on New Haven Road / Route 63 driving what appeared 

to be a four door 2009 or 2010 Toyota Corolla (unknown vehicle color).   

No one was injured during the incident however the suspect did leave with an 

undetermined amount of cash.    

Based on the suspect description and circumstances of the robbery, Detectives believe 

that the suspect may be the same individual involved in a robbery that occurred in 

Naugatuck on November 29, 2016 from the Cork & Keg store on Rubber Ave.  

If anyone has information regarding the identity of this individual you are urged to 

contact the Naugatuck PD at 203-729-5221 or the NPD Confidential Tip Line at 203-

720-1010. 
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Suspect photos from 11/29/16 robbery of Cork & Keg store on Rubber Ave. 

 

          
 

 

12/28/16 Robbery Suspect / DB Mart on New Haven Rd / Rt 63  

 

 
 

12/28/16 Robbery Suspect vehicle / DB Mart on New Haven Rd / Rt 63  

 

 


